
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
July 26, 2022 
 

 
 
 

Dear Office of Charter Schools: 
 

Please accept this letter to serve as Southwest Charlotte STEM Academy's intent to renew our active 
charter for another 10 years. 

 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience with any questions or concerns. Thank you as always for 
your assistance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shekeria Barnes, __________________________________________ 

Principal  

 

 

Jose Garcia,  ______________________________________________ 

Board Chair  
 
 
 


